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Eco Pledge and environmental review. 

Our eco committee have been busy completing another review of the school. They felt we 

could improve upon some areas and they have drawn up  and tried to include these in their 

eco plegde for the year. 

Bee Friendly Competition 

We had more success in another Denbigh-

shire competition. With Reggie winning the 

foundation phase competition and Thomas 

Williams receiving a highly commended. 

Well done boys. You should soon spot their 

logos all around Denbighshire 

Battery recycling! 

We are now recycling batteries and you will have received 

your battery boxes. Thank you to those we have already  

returned please keeping sending them in.  

Ysgol Caer Drewyn are doing their best to meet our  

Eco School News 

Remember to : reduce, reuse and recycle! 

Hedgehogs. 

Eco club have been busy working on a hedgehog theme with 

Miss Allyson and Miss Catherine. They have made  

hedgehog BIG art outside as well as hedgehog bread from 

scratch ! 

Bird Feeders 

As part of their Welsh work with Mrs  

Lewis. Dosbarth Helyg have been making bird 

feeders and learning and using  

instruction words in Welsh during the task.  

Competition. 

Eco Club took part in the High  

Sherriff of Clwyd litter poster 

competition and we  were delighted to  

welcome Lady Hanmer who  visited 

school and presented Willow with a 

highly commended certificate for her 

Waking a giant VIP 

 access! 

Some of us were lucky 

enough to take part in 

waking the giant Drewyn. 

Lots of fun was had when 

we saw footprints  

magically appearing around 

Corwen and some gigantic 


